
Public Notice – Budget Committee Vacancy 
The City of Myrtle Point currently has three vacancies on the Committee.  Budget Committee Members 
are appointed by the Mayor with the approval of the City Council for terms of three years.  In order to 
be considered for a seat on the Budget Committee a person must live within the Myrtle Point City Limits 
or Urban Growth Boundary.   Interested persons are invited to submit a letter of interest to City Hall.  
For further information please contact City Manager Scott Nay at (541) 572-2626 or by email at 
manager@ci.myrtlepoint.or.us. 
 
 
Publish:  December 31, 2024 
  January 8th, 2025 
  January 15th, 2025 
 

mailto:manager@ci.myrtlepoint.or.us

